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Hello! 

My daughter attends Arc-en-ciel Montessori School near Dawson park, and having 

that preschool be considered a school is very important to help protect our children 

and the community. It will empower the city officials and police to apply stricter rules 

around the school and park to keep everyone safe and accountable. Please support 

this important measure. Thank you! 


